
 

OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK 

129 North Second Street 

Yakima, Washington  98901 

Phone (509) 575-6037 • Fax (509) 576-6614 

 
 

CITY OF YAKIMA 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

WATER SYSTEM PLAN 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Yakima City Council will conduct a public hearing 
regarding the proposed 2017 Water Use Efficiency Goals & Objectives and the proposed 
2017 Water System Plan Update.  
 
The Washington State Department of Health requires all water systems to have a 
comprehensive "Water System Plan." The City of Yakima last adopted such a Plan in 
July 2011 as it is required by the state to be updated every 6 years.  State regulatory 
changes recently implemented require plans to be updated every 10 years so Yakima's 
next update will be in 2027.  The plan is located at: 
https://www.yakimawa.gov/services/water-irrigation/files/Yakima-_WSP_-2017-06-
01_Draft_Plan-and-appendix.pdf 
 
Said public hearing will be held on June 20, 2017 at 2:30 p.m., or as soon thereafter, in 
the City Council Chambers at Yakima City Hall, 129 North Second Street, Yakima. 
 
Any citizen wishing to comment on this request is welcome to attend the public hearing or 
contact the City Council in the following manner: 

1) Send a letter via regular mail to “Yakima City Council, 129 N. 2nd Street, Yakima, 
WA. 98901”; or, 

2) E-mail your comments to citycouncil@yakimawa.gov. Include in the e-mail subject 
line, “water system plan.”  Please also include your name and mailing address.   

 
Dated this 7th day of June, 2017. 
 

Sonya Claar Tee, CMC 
City Clerk 

 

 


